
 

 

 

Dear Friends of Africa, 

 

My heart is heavy as I send you this newsletter, but I want you to know what is going on 

so that you can join me in prayer. As you know, unjust detainment happens in many 

places in the world. It happens to many people, including to a Nazarene elder who, with 

his wife and children, has been a part of my life since 2009. "Rev. Elmer", as we'll call 

him, has been duly vetted by the United Nations High Commission for Refugees. 

However, a few days ago he was jailed in the country where he has been living, awaiting 

resettlement. He is unjustly accused and has been told that the threat of repatriation to his 

country of origin is real and presents great danger for him and his family. The next 

challenge in his life is a court appearance.  

 

Thank you for reading this, and for caring. The rest of our newsletter shares other 

important issues, but I wanted to start off with the urgent one I've shared above. 

 

Gratefully, 

Margaret Scott    

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Donations can be mailed to the following address:  Lauralee Nothstine,  

2412 Wildflower Cove, Mishawaka, IN 46545 or by clicking on the ‘donate’ button. 

DONATE  

 

 

     

  

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2412+Wildflower+Cove,+Mishawaka,+IN+46545?entry=gmail&source=g
https://eduf.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=70c693f3bd15cc5b5f4409078&id=92c3ad0b7f&e=41bef0d2b3


 

 

  

 


